
THE CITY IS FACING A SIGNIFICANT BUDGET SHORTFALL
THAT WILL IMPACT SERVICES. CONNECT WITH

WESTSIDE ALDERS FOR AN IN PERSON OPPORTUNITY
TO DISCUSS THE BUDGET, LEARN MORE ABOUT THE

SERVICES THE CITY PROVIDES, AND SHARE YOUR
THOUGHTS WITH ELECTED OFFICIALS. LIGHT

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED.

REGISTER IN ADVANCE
FOR THIS IN PERSON

MEETING
AT QR CODE OR LINK

BELOW

Office of the Common Council | Council@cityofmadison.com | (608) 266-4071

FEATURING:
David Schmiedicke, Director of Finance

THURSDAY, MAY 16, 2024 | 6:00 - 8:00 PM

 WWW.CITYOFMADISON.COM/WESTSIDECOMMUNITYCONNECTIONS


